
urbanrenewal - Support of the Government decision 

  
Good Afternoon 

  
I would like to voice my confidence in the Government’s Newcastle Urban Renewal 
Strategy, express my support of the leadership position taken by the Government and the 
courageous decision to build a new transport interchange at Wickham 

  
I look forward to a clear and fully funded Implementation Plan with milestone dates for 
achievement and for this work to finally commence 

  
Regards 
  
Lynn 

 
 
Lynn Mangovski  
Networking Development Manager  
T:0249219293 | M:0419997516 | F:0249219103 | lynn.mangovski@greater.com.au  
 

  
Greater Building Society 
103 Tudor Street, Hamilton, 2303  
T: 1300 651 400 | greater.com.au  

CAUTION - This message may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the 
addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that 
any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error please notify the sender by return email. Any views expressed in this message are those of 
the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the view of Greater Building Society Ltd. As email is 
transmitted over a public medium it is recommended that the recipient scan all emails with anti-virus software.  

 
  
  
  

From:    Lynn Mangovski <lynn.mangovski@greater.com.au>
To:    "'urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au'" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/7/2013 12:02 PM
Subject:   Support of the Government decision
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